
The Summer SNAP bonus cards of $120 per child 
are mailed in June to the address provided by the 
child's participating School District. Thousands 
were undeliverable last year! 
 
https://www.nj.gov/summerebt/recieve-benefits/ 
 
Families should apply and or update their address 
through the school district portal on the school 
district website. 
 
And there is this note on the website: 
If your child does not attend an NSLP/SBP-
participating school, or is home-schooled, but your 
household participates in SNAP, TANF, income-
eligible Medicaid, or Foster Care, and your child is 
between the ages of 6-16 years old, you must 
contact your local county social service agency to 
update your child's address. 

https://www.nj.gov/summerebt/recieve-benefits/

